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Thank you, Caylee. I am delighted to welcome everyone to this very 

exciting event. What a great way to start the new year. 

 



I also want to thank Michael Kelly and Jay Stroman for their vision and 

leadership. 

 

Let me add that the support of the USF Foundation Board and USF Alumni 

Association Board was critical to the success of this project. 

 

The Porter Family Indoor Performance Facility reflects USF’s deep 

institutional commitment to athletics and the success of our students – a 

commitment that is shared by Chair Will Weatherford and the USF Board of 

Trustees. 

 

In 



Together with his staff, Michael Kelly has developed an outstanding 

roadmap for the expansion and enhancement of athletics and the USF 

Athletics District. 

 

Of course, that includes a project that is on everyone’s mind – the on-

campus stadium. 

 

While it will have a tremendous impact on all of USF’s athletics programs, 

the on-campus stadium will also give our alumni and community members 



Thanks to all of you for joining us. As always – Go Bulls! 

 

Now, please join me in welcoming the Chair of the University of South 

Florida Board of Trustees, Will Weatherford. 


